
Coffee Shop 

 

On 14 July 2021 nine people assembled on the veranda of the Pavilion for the first Coffee Shop since 

lockdown.  This quietly joyous occasion heralded a very successful time for the monthly Coffee Shop 

and attendances continue to be very good. 

The regular team welcomes two volunteers every month to serve tea and coffee and we thank those 

who have given their time so willingly.  There is a charge of £1.50 but if attendances are good we are 

able to offer sessions free of charge on one or two occasions a year.  Coffee shop funds are further 

boosted by the generosity of people who provide cakes and biscuits often without reimbursement. 

The Pavilion Management Committee charges the Coffee Shop a reduced rate for the hire of the 

Pavilion and if funds permit we offer a donation to the PMC in recognition of this concession.  In 

April this year we gave £150. 

We will be pleased to continue welcoming familiar and new faces, people from neighbouring villages 

and walkers on the Thames Path to this popular village activity. 

 

 


